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Reminders:

Our Learning Intentions:
 Stay in touch :

Important Dates:
12/04    2-Hour Early Dismissal

12/05    4th Grade Field Trip to
National Gallery of Art in DC

12/09     2nd Quarter Progress
Reports Issued

12/23 - 01/01 Winter Break - No
School for students
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ELA
 Determine the theme of a story, drama, or poem using

the details within a text

Math 
Decimal Fractions and Large Numbers within

1,000,000 

Social Studies
Motivations, Success, and Failures of Early Settlement

Health
Monthly Lesson for December is Just Saying No to

Smoking 

Parents and Caregivers,
Please remind your students to leave toys and

other items at home. Winter weather is finally here,
students should be dressing appropriately for the

weather. With Flu season among us, we are
supplying and rapidly going through Lysol Wipes

and Kleenex Tissues. If any parent is feeling
generous, we would greatly appreciate any
donations to help keep our classrooms and

students germ-free!
 Lastly, remind your students that kindness is

nonnegotiable. Not everyone is your friend, but
everyone deserves respect and kindness


